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Notice (2021/2022) No.7 

(S1 ~ S5)  

 

1st December, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Please be informed of the following: 

 

1.   Secondary One Admission Information Day 

According to the instructions of Education Bureau, schools should not organise mass events in 

the recent period. Open Day, which was scheduled for 11/12/2021 (Saturday), will be cancelled 

and the Secondary One Admission Information Day will be held on that day. Parents are 

welcome to attend the Information Day with your children or relatives who are studying in 

primary six. Please refer to the details in the attached poster. 

  

Enrollment  

 

 

 

         

    

   https://forms.gle/XzreTqvS5UGBzJ53A 

 

2.   School holiday 

13/12/2021 (Monday) is scheduled as a holiday after Open Day. Students need not go to school 

on that day. 

 

3.   Enquiry 

 Should you have any further enquiries, please contact the School General Office at 2571 1285  

 during office hours. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Wong Chung Leung 

Principal 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/XzreTqvS5UGBzJ53A


 

2021/22-067 

 

Remarks: Please sign the reply slip on or before 08/12/2021 (Wednesday). 

  

Bible verse of the month: 
 

Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven. (Matthew 5:3) 
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REPLY SLIP 

 

Date:        

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I acknowledge all matters stated in Notice (2021/2022) No.7 and will comply with the school 

arrangements. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian:  ___________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian:    ___________________________ 

Name of student: ___________________ Class: _____ No: ____ 

 


